
Share’s Night at Culver’s is back!!

On Monday, April 18, Horizon teachers will be
volunteering at Culver’s from 5 pm to 8 pm for
our share’s night! This fun traditionHorizon
SCO will receive a portion of all sales so
come on down to see your favorite teachers
and enjoy a delicious dinner or dessert!

Join our Board!
The Horizon SCO needs new
members as the 2021-2022 school
year wraps up next month! We will be
taking nominations for all SCO board
positions at our April meeting. We are
sad to see Kate Lennington and go as their childrenKeri Jo Brown
move on to middle school and we appreciate all their hard work as
Vice President and Fundraiser. If you would like more information
about serving on the SCO Board, please email any of us- we would
love to work with you!

Our next SCO Meeting will be on Tuesday, April 12th at 6pm in the
LGI. All parents/guardians are welcome and encouraged to attend
the meetings.  Free babysitting with pizza and bottled water will be
provided in the Horizon cafeteria during the meeting.  We will also have free pizza and bottled water
for the adults in the LGI.  We expect the meeting to last 1 hour, and we’ll be discussing lots of great
events over the next 2 months. The agenda and previous minutes will be posted on the Horizon
School website the week before the meeting.

Join the Falcons!
Is your student moving on from Horizon to Prairie View Middle School next
year? Join the Prairie View Middle School SCO! The PVSCO board is looking
for new members to help with after school socials, teacher appreciation and
board leadership. Click here for more information and contact info.

Staff appreciation week is May 2 through May 6!
This year we are starting early and adding drawings for gift baskets to show extra
appreciation for our amazing Horizon staff! If you would like to help by making a
gift basket please click here for the sign up. We’ll be putting the baskets together
the last week of April so if you don’t have time to shop but still want to help see
the sign up genius for donation information.

mailto:fundraiser@horizonsco.org
https://www.sunprairieschools.org/prairie-view/prairie-view-about/parent-group
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0948a8ad2da31-staff12


Arts and Activities Night is Thursday May 12!

Back by popular demand, Horizon Arts and Activities night is returning this
May! Horizon is excited to welcome students and parents for a fun
evening showcasing student’s artwork from this year and lots of fun
activities in makerspace and gym. In order to showcase student’s work
Ms. Gearing needs help matting and labeling the art in the weeks leading
up the event. Sign up here and help us celebrate our talented students!

Join us for the Horizon Year End Picnic!

On Tuesday May 17 from 5 to 8 pm Horizon will host a year end picnic
with snacks, dancing, pizza and fun on the playground! Join us as we
celebrate the big strides our students have made this year with friends
and fun!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084bada92daafe3-prepare

